

December 3, 2024

Re: December 5, 2024, Meeting, Agenda Item #3 (420 S. San Antonio Rd.)

Dear Chair Beninato and Members of the Planning Commission:

The League of Women Voters (LWV) supports policies that encourage the development of housing, particularly affordable housing.

The League supports the project proposed for 420 S. San Antonio Road, which has twenty multi-family residences, including below-market rate units (BMR). We are pleased to see the housing units as well as the office space on the first floor, as both may help revitalize that end of San Antonio Road.

Please send any questions about this email to Sue Russell, Co-Chair of the Housing Committee, at housing@lwvlamv.org.

Sincerely,

Katie Zoglin, President

Los Altos-Mountain View Area LWV

C: Gabe Engeland, City Manager Melissa Thurman, City Clerk Nick Zornes, Assistant City Manager Stephanie Williams, Deputy Director Sean Gallegos, Senior Planner Jon Maginot, Assistant City Manager PC PublicComment@losaltosca.gov